
STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

 
DW 24-062 

MILL BROOK VILLAGE WATER SYSTEM 

Rate Adjustment Filing 

 

Procedural Order Re: DOE Recommendation 

On April 1, 2024, Mill Brook Village Water System, LLC (Mill Brook) filed a tariff 

page that reflected a decrease in its water rates. The attached cover letter represents that 

Mill Brook filed this page because Order No. 25,754 (January 14, 2015) in Docket No. 14-

176 requires the company to lower its water rates when it adds customers to its water 

system. In a similar proceeding in Docket No. DW 23-032, the New Hampshire 

Department of Energy (DOE) submitted a letter in which it reviewed the changes to tariff 

page to ensure it conformed to Order No. 25,754 and recommended that the Commission 

accept the tariff page. The Commission requests that the DOE file a similar review and 

recommendation of Mill Brook’s April 1, 2024 filing in this docket by April 26, 2024.   

So ordered, this twelfth day of April, 2024. 
        

 

Daniel C. Goldner 
Chairman 

 Pradip K. Chattopadhyay 
Commissioner 

 Carleton B. Simpson 
Commissioner 
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